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To: Honorable Mayor and Members of the City Council 
 
From: Jennifer Ott, City Manager 
 
Date: May 31, 2024 
 
Supplemental Memo for June 1, 2024 Special City Council Meeting 
 
SUPPLEMENTAL INFORMATION 
 
This memo is being provided to supplement the June 1, 2024 City Council meeting.  Attached are 
digital files of the Boards that are being shared with the Community at the Alameda Point Open 
House.  
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Abigail Thorne-Lyman, Base Reuse & Economic Development Director 
 

Exhibits: 
1. Enterprise District Board 
2. Maritime Strategy Board 
3. Radium Board 
4. Housing Board 
5. Site Plan 


